
NOTICE OF OCTOBER GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
 
Pursuant to Article IX of the Amended and Restated Bylaws of the Dallas Area Paralegal 
Association (the “Bylaws”), notice is hereby given of the October General Membership 
Meeting (the “Meeting”) of the Dallas Area Paralegal Association (“DAPA”), which will be 
held on Tuesday, October 19, 2021, commencing at noon (CDT) either (a) virtually, via 
Zoom, (b) in-person at the Belo Mansion, 2101 Ross Avenue, Dallas, Texas or (c) a 
combination of virtually and in-person.  The primary purposes of the Meeting will be to 
consider and vote on proposed revisions to the Bylaws and to nominate officers of DAPA 
for 2022.  The Board of Directors of DAPA has approved the proposed revisions to the 
Bylaws for submission to the voting members of DAPA for approval and recommends 
that the voting members vote in favor of all of the proposed revisions.  There are both 
substantive and clarification and grammatical changes being proposed.  Voting members 
are encouraged to familiarize themselves with such proposed revisions and attend the 
Meeting in order to cast their vote.  No later than Friday, August 20, 2021, a redlined 
version of the Bylaws will be available for download/review at www.dallasparalegals.org, 
which will show all proposed revisions, as compared to the Bylaws currently in effect. 
 
 


